
From: Roderick Warren <Roderick.Warren@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 11:57 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Kevin Kirby <Kevin.Kirby@chicago.gov> 
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Request for AIS IT Team - Dell World 2023 
 
Hello Rich, 
 
Kevin and Roderick attended the Dell conference.  The city paid for the travel expenses. The Dell 
Technologies World 2023 conference was very beneficial as the conference featured industry experts, 
thought leaders, and keynote speakers who provided valuable insights into the latest trends, 
innovations, and challenges in the technology industry. There were educational opportunities 

conferences typically offer a wide range of sessions, workshops, and training programs. to help 

enhance our knowledge and skills in areas such as cloud computing, data management, 

cybersecurity, artificial intelligence, and more. Thank you again as attending a Dell 

Technologies conference provided valuable knowledge, networking opportunities, industry 

insights, and inspiration, all of which can contribute to our organization’s growth in technology. 
 
Best Regards, 
Rod Warren - Managing Deputy 
Chief Information Officer 
City of Chicago – Dept of Assets, Information and Services 
Bureau of Innovation and Technology (AIS IT) 
(312)742-6703 (O) 
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